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FYI-125 

Date: June 13, 2017 

SUBJECT: California Paternity Desk Aid 
Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at 

DCSS-POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov or call 602-771-8127 
 

The Policy unit is pleased to announce that the California Paternity Desk Aid has been added to the PORT.  Its purpose is to provide guidance on how to 
update the PACC (Paternity Child Case) screen when using California administrative paternity information. In California, the Declaration of Paternity 
establishes paternity and not the birth certificate.   
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